
REPORT 

The Department of Electronics and Computer Engineering, of J.B.Institute of Engineering and 

Technology is pleased to announce the webinar on “Artificial Intelligence” on 29-6-2020 at 11.00 a.m 

to 12.30 p.m . The Resource Person for the webinar was  Mr.N.Vijay Kumar , Senior Software Engineer 

& Data Scientist, Verizon India. There 206 participants attended the session. 


